
SUVCW MEMORIAL GRANTS REQUEST 
2008 - 2009 

GRANT REQUEST #2008-9- 009 

DATE RECEIVED- 5/10/09 

Project Name -Last Soldier Project 

Camp: Sgt. Richard Enderlin Camp #73 

Monument Location -- Pike County Ohio -- Samuel Shattuck 

Contact Person -- Don Martin, Camp Commander 

Check payable to - Sgt. Enderlin Camp 

Amount Requested- $300.00 

Memorials assessment report filed? Yes No X Not needed 

Signature of Memorials Officer Kevin Tucker, PDC 

Paid: 

Please initial your vote next to your name, then sign and date below- once completed, fax or email to 
Brad Schall who will send to Max Newman, National Treasurer. 

Approved 

D. Brad Schall, PDC DBS 5-12-09 

Eric Schmincke, PDC 

Robert Petrovic, PDC 

denied tabled 

Signature bate_ 

Comments: 
Email copy of vote to Brad Schall 



Commander, 

I have received your request and have forward it to the other committee members. Looks good to 
me. The Grant Committee can award up to $300.00 for Last Soldiers Project. I have changed 
your requested amount. Item #8 on the Last Soldiers Project explains the reward. 

Sounds like you have the bases covered. 

Fraternally, 

Brad Schall, PDC 
Chairman, Grant Committee 

t' 

webusch@hotmail.com
Typewritten text
Pike County's Last Civil War Veteran Information

 

Samuel Ake Shattuck, Private, in the Company B, 73rd Ohio Volunteer Infantry.

He Died on Nov 12, 1940. He is buried McBee West Cemetery Benton Township, Pike County,
Ohio 



Brad Schall 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Eric Schmincke
Tuesday, May 1
Brad Schall 
Re: Last Solder project Samuel Shattuck 

Brad, 
I am okay with this . 

My best, 

eric 
> -----' Original Message 
> From: "Br d Schall"  
> To: D76LM@  
> Cc: "Eric J. Schmicke "  "Robert 
> Petrovak "
> Subject: Last Solder project Samuel Shattuck 
> Date: Tue, 12 May 2009 17:17:30 -0700 
> 
> 
> Commander, 
> 
> 
> 
> I have received your request and have forward it to the other 
> committee members. Looks good to me. The Grant Committee can award 
> up to $300.00 for Last Soldiers Projects. I have changed your 
> requested amount. Item #8 on the Last Soldiers Project check off list explains the 
reward. 
> 
> 
> 
> Sounds like you have the bases covered. 
> 
> 
> 
> Fraternally, 
> 
> 
> 
> Brad Schall, PDC 
> 
> Chairman, Grant Committee 
> 
> 
> 
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t' 


